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In This Issue: 

 

-  First Reconciliation 
for  Yr 3 students 

-  Information for            
Semester One Reports 

- School Photos 

- NAIDOC week             
information 

 

 

Dates to remember: 

*Wed 1 Jul-Reports on          
SEQTA Engage 

*Wed-Thurs 22-23 Jul           
School Photos 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

Year 3 Reconciliation 
Congratulations to our Year 3 students who made their First Reconciliation last week. It is an 
important step in their Catholic journey as they now have restored their relationship with Jesus. 
Thank you to Father Robert for listening to all the confessions which were held in the Year 3/4 
courtyard. 
 
Reports 
Just a reminder that Semester One Reports will be sent home next week. This semester there 
will be a 3-tier grading system used: 

Above expected standard 
At expected standard 
Progressing towards expected standard 

Please note that this is an interim report. Achievement grades will be available in the Semester 
Two Report. Semester One Reports will be made available to parents on Wed 1 July and will be 
distributed via SEQTA Engage. Links have been sent out to create new logins, please ensure you 
can login. 
 
Parents and Friends Meeting 
On Monday evening the Parents and Friends met for their monthly meeting. All parents who 
have children enrolled at St Lawrence’s are members of this association. The meeting discussed 
St Lawrence’s Hockey Club request, French Extension request, Term 3 Calendar events as well 
as reports from myself and the treasurer. Thank you to those parents that came along and 
joined in the discussions. We hope to see many more parents at our next P & F meeting sched-
uled for Monday 17 August. 
 
Term 3 Calendar and Events 
Leadership have been working on the Term 3 Calendar. Due to the uncertainty of Covid-19, this 
has proved to be a bit of a challenge with number restrictions still in  place across the state. We 
will be celebrating St Lawrence’s 80th Anniversary, NAIDOC week and of course our sports carni-
vals. Please keep checking our website for updates. 
As soon as we have CEWA confirmation of updates all information for Term 3 will be published. 
 

God Bless,  

David Tunchon, Principal 

Term 2 concludes 

on Friday 3 July. 

Term 3 starts on  

Tuesday 21 July. 



  

 

Fruit of the Spirit 

Love, Joy, Peace, Patience, Kindness,  

Goodness, Faithfulness,  

Gentleness, Self Control 

 ADMINISTRATION 

    

 

 

Happy birthday to the following 
children who celebrated their     

birthdays in... 

Term 2, Week 8: Bailee R, Malikah 
C, Kaeli F, Mason F, Chace F, 
Husdon S, Sebastian W, Chayce G, 
Mielah T, Amelia H, Tilly K, Ella C, 
Lalani P F, Alyssa G, Miguel C F, 

Term 2, Week 9: Inés W, Olivia C, 
Chevi L, Ebony S, Poppy H, Imogen 
P, Kiarra P, Paul M, Ava M 

 

Happy birthday also to the           
children who will be celebrating 

their birthdays in... 

Term 2, Week 10: Matthew D, 
Mia R, Evan W, Stella H, Ayden B, 
Kallan B, Koah Q, Ella F, Opal P , 
Lainey M, Brayden F, Liana S,       
Abbey M   

MERIT CERTIFICATES 

Certificates will be presented in class on 
Friday 3 July 

PPB 

Marlowe O, Cody H 

PPD 

Paige C, Jasper T 

PPO 

Havana H, Joby H 

1I 

Charlee S, Hunter R 

1K 

Kai W, Carter B 

1S 

Tyler S, Amber M 

2J 

Aiden D-D, Jorja B 

2K 

Imogen P, Max H 

2S 

Jobe DSM, Kiara S 

3B 

Baylee H, Abbey M 

3C 

Maureen B, Hunter S 

3K 

Billie L, Alijah A 

4A 

Patterson A, Mia R 

4B 

Olivia R, Dhruv S 

4W 

Minty M, Abigail P 

5B 

Jada J, Tyson O 

5C 

Austin H, Paige H 

5M 

Samantha D, Riley W 

6J 

Maddy M, Kalani K 

6K 

Lachlan S, Shae KD 

6Z 

Makenzie G, Reef S 

French: Gaia S, 4W 

Music: Tobi W, 6J 

Drama: Koa M, 2J 

Visual Art: Maddison J, 5C 

Enrichment: Josie D, 2S 

LOST PROPERTY 

The Lost Property box is overflow-

ing with school jumpers, hats,  

water bottles and lunch boxes. 

Parents are urged to  check the 

stage in the Undercover Area for 

items that may have been         

misplaced by your children.  

Items left behind at the end of the 

Term will be donated to the        

second hand shop. 

 

Side Oval Kiss and Drop 

To ensure the safety of our students, 

parents and    

carers will need to 

walk their        

children from the 

parking lot across the school to the 

side oval gates on  Railway Street 

during drop off and pick up times. 

We request parents and carers to 

not arrive early for the Railway 

Street kiss and drop as the traffic 

build up often blocks the highway. As 

this kiss and drop operates until 

3.30pm, we urge parents to time 

your pick up a little bit later in order 

to avoid traffic congestions. 

We also request parents drive slowly 

and carefully when entering and  

exiting the drop off 

and pick up zones. 

We thank you for 

your understanding 

and cooperation in helping us keep 

our students safe. 

Dates: 7—14th August 2020 

Venue: Library 

Times: 8.15—8.40 am & 

          3.15—3.45 pm 



  

 

Fruit of the Spirit 

Love, Joy, Peace, Patience, Kindness,  

Goodness, Faithfulness,  

Gentleness, Self Control 

 

School       

Photos           

will be taken on: 

Wednesday  

22nd  July 2020 

Thursday  

23rd July 2020 
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Love, Joy, Peace, Patience, Kindness,  

Goodness, Faithfulness,  

Gentleness, Self Control 

 ADMINISTRATION 

 

Kids Hub Are Moving! 

Over the coming holidays Kids Hub will be moving into 

the demountable classroom on the side oval. This will 

be their new space where they can keep warm in        

winter and cool in summer. 

The old undercover area will be transformed into a 

learning hub for our Yr 1/2 classes and utilised by our 

sports teachers. 
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Love, Joy, Peace, Patience, Kindness,  

Goodness, Faithfulness,  

Gentleness, Self Control 
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